
Parks & Recreation Commission Meeting 
February 10, 2021 

Via Zoom 
 
Meeting was brought to order at 6:30 pm. Attendees were Randi Robinowitz, Kerrie Sergio, 
Kristen Vetter, Tina Maresca, Dan Margoshes, Carlo Reca, Brittany Ross, Cindy Fasolino, Manny 
Rollins 
 
We introduced ourselves to Manny Rollins, our newest member, and he told us about himself.  
 
First topic discussed was the proposed dog park. Kerrie told us the committee believes the area 
by the Mamaroneck Schoolhouse which already has parking is the best location. They believe 
two runs-one for large dogs and one for smaller dogs would be an effective solution. 
 
Randi made a motion to approved funds for a dog park study. Kerrie seconded. Unanimously 
approved. 
 
Next was a VOM Summer Camp discussion. There will not be field trips in 2021. It was apparent 
that staff is needed for any meaningful discussion. 
 
Nora informed us about the upcoming PRC budget meeting on March 3. This is an excellent 
opportunity to learn about how funds are allocated. We agreed to try to attend this zoom call. 
Because of this the regular PRC meeting was postponed rescheduled to March 10. This was 
ultimately cancelled. 
 
Tina, Carlo and our new member Manny Rawlings are all going to participate in the Ad 
Hoc Committee on Year-Round Recreation. 
 
Finally, there was a discussion about a National Fitness Campaign Court.  Nora indicated that 
grants are available to cities and schools, not towns.  
 
Kristen made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Dan seconded. The meeting was unanimously 
adjourned at 7:10 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Randi Robinowitz 
 

 


